Mayfield Township
Planning Commission
Regular Meeting

August 13,2014

The regular meeting of the Mayfield Township Planning Commission was called to order
by Chairman Gary Shindorf at 7:02 p.m. at the Mayfield Township Hall, with the Pledge
of Allegiance.

Members present:  Gary Shindorf, Chuck Hiner, Beth Knowlton, Kevin Schunck,
David Schlaud and Michael Hemmingsen.

Members absent:  Clint Knoblock.
Others present: Attorney Gary Howell, Zoning Administrator Gerry Edwards.
Approval of Minutes

Motion by Hemmingsen, seconded by Schlaud, PASSED, to approve the minutes of the
May 14, 2014 regular meeting and approve them. All ayes. One absent. Carried.

Business from the Floor
There was no business.

Old Business
There was no old business presented.

New Business
Discussion was held on the Karegnondi waterline drawings.

Motion by Knowlton, seconded by Hemmingsen, PASSED, to accept the engineered
drawings from the Karegnondi waterline project. All ayes. One absent. Carried.

Chuck Hiner informed the planning commission of a small addition to the approved
special land use that covers the Past Tense after dark haunted house activities. The haunt
will be expanded to the southeast corner of the property adjacent to the haunted house
that is being leased from the VFW post.

Other Business
Discussion was held on oil and gas drilling regulations being considered elsewhere in the
state.

Correspondence
No correspondence was read.




Zoning Administrator Report
No report was given.

Adjournment
Motion by Knowlton, seconded by Schunck, PASSED, to adjourn the meeting at

7:26 p.m. All ayes. One absent. Carried.

Chuck Hiner, Secretary Date approved

Julie A. Schlaud, Recording Secretary
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